
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi all, 

s 47 E(c) 
Wed, 15 Jul 2020 15:02:12 +1000 
s 47 E(c) 
s 47 E(c) 
FW: Parcel collection today 

AP0.0001.0010.0050 

It appears that there are three parcels missing, not sure what we can do about this other than I will 
advise One Nation. 

Kind regards, 

-r -NSW & Qld Government 
Business & Government 
Level 14, 259 Queen Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

T 07flH!M 

F 07 3405 1605 

E s 47 E(c) 

BRISBANE QLD 4001 

From: Fern Watson [mailto:Fern.Watson@melbourne.vic.gov.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 July 2020 2:07 PM 
To: s 47 E c 
Cc: Justin Hanney <Justin.Hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Parcel collection today 

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to secureatpost@auspost.com.au 

Further to your phone call this afternoon regarding the collection of the parcels from North Melbourne 
in which you indicated that 3 of the parcels were missing, I confirm that none of the parcels were 
brought back to the Town Hall - they were all placed together in the room at North Melbourne from 
which they were collected . 

Kind regards 

Fern 

Fern Watson I Acting Lead Executive Assistant to Justin Hanney! Chief Executive officer 
City of Melbourne I Lvl 2 Melbourne Town Hall 1120 Swanston Street Melbourne 3000 I 
GPO Box 1603 Melbourne 3001 T: 03 9658 98351F:03 9658 87431 
E: Fern.Watson@melbourne.vic.gov.au I 
www.melbourne.vic.gov.au I www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/whatson 

We value : Integrity I Courage I Accountability I Respect I Excellence 



The City of Melbourne respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, the Boon 
Wurrung and Woiwurrung (Wurundjeri) peoples of the Kulin Nation and pays respect to their Elders, 
past and present.
 
 
Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this email
 

This email is intended solely for the named addressee. 
If you are not the addressee indicated please delete it immediately.
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